
GREEN KEEPERS CLUB OF NEW ENGLAND 

N E W S L E T T E R 

March, 19^3 

The February meeting of the Greenkeepers Club of Hew England was held Monday, 
February 1st at the Hotel Statler in Boston. 

The Bound Table discussion was cut short due to members making transportation con-
nections for home. 

Some of the subjects for discussion of wa„r time maintenance were; height of cut, 
times and time of mowings, watering, poling, care of traps, fertilizing, cupping 
and every possible means of cutting actual essential maintenance operations. 

Labor of course is the governing factor and some of the boys from the Worcester 
area seem to be on the spot as labor in that section is pretty well tied up, but 
they expect to maintain acceptable playing conditions. 

The March meeting will be held at the Hotel Statler in Boston, Monday, March 1st at 
6:30 P.M. 

The Bound table discussion will be continued and the April Newsletter notice will 
include a list of ideas and practices for 19^3 maintenance operations. 

If you are not planning to attend the meeting, write your suggestions down and mail 
them to President Mitchell or to the Secretary. 

Jack Counsell will lead discussion on the new labor rulings affecting greenkeepers 
and grounds men. 

Employment Committee chairman Howard Farrant has one or more Greenkeeping positions 
open and can he reached at 132 Bussett Boad, West Bcxbury, Mass. 

Following is a, list of members in the armed services: 

Francis' Tuscher 
Maurice Byan 
David Barry 
Albert Zikorus 
Anthony Sperandio 
Harry Sperandio 

We would like to give the address of these boys to the members so if you know them 
or can obtain them, plea,se send them to-. the Secretary and they will be included in 
the next Newsletter. 

Be sure and save this sheet for NEWSLETTER folder! 

Don't forget! Hotel Statler, March 1st at 6:30 P.M. 


